
SPECTRUM 
News from the March ' 22-23 Board of Curators meeting, UM-St. Louis 

' Curators participated in a curators I seminar on governance of higher education. 
Discussion focused on patterns of state governance and coordination in other 
states, especially North Carolina, Texas and California. Suggestions ranged from 
elimination of the Coordinating Board for Higher Education to adding another 
level of state governance for four-year institutions. The board agreed that these 
issues will best be decided by the Missouri Business and Education Partnership 
Commission now studying the state's system of' higher educ~tion. 

The University System has broad primary missions in teaching, research, service and 
extension, but those missions have been defined in different ways since the 
System was created in 1963. After hearing a presentation on the evolution of 
mission statements, the board discussed at length the University's "Role and 
Scope" mission statement from the 1970s. The board is embarking on formulation of 
a new University System mission statement. 

The board heard a status report on teacher education programs offered at Columbia, 
Kansas City and St. Louis. Teacher education enrollment has increased in each 
program, including a 115 percent increase at UMSL. The education programs have 
made significant improvements in the 1980s, the board was told, and academic 
requirements have become much more demanding. The number of graduates has 
increased, and the graduates I scores in assessment programs are the highest in 
the state. 

Daryl Hobbs, director of University Extension's Office of Social & Economic Data 
Analysis, gave the board a report on demographic trends affecting Missouri. 
Missouri clearly divides into four regions demographically: the nQrthern corn 
belt, the southern sun belt, the east and the west, Hobbs said. Economfc 
development and education enrollment levels vary among these regions. 

The new entrance to University Hall, the MU Alumni Center and the A.L. Gustin Golf 
Course in Columbia will be named Carrie Francke Drive in recognition of the late 
curator's service to the University as a student, alumna and curator. The new 
entrance was completed as part of a state project to widen Stadium Boulevard to 
four lanes. 

Paul Matteucci attended his first meeting as the new student representative to the 
Board of Curators. Matteucci is a senior in business administration at UMSL. 

Awards and honors: Robert W. Murray, Curators I Professor of chemistry at UMSL, 
received the 1990 Presidential Award for Research and Creativity. Murray is a 
national and international authority in organic oxidation chemistry, particularly 
ozone chemistry. Joy Eugene Whitener, dean emeritus of the UMSL Evening College 
and professor of education at UMSL, received this year's Thomas Jefferson Award, 
given to a faculty member who exemplifies the principles and ideals of Jefferson. 
Both Murray and'Whitener have been faculty members at UMSL for more than 20 
years. 

Next meeting: May 3-4, UM-Rolla 
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